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Eagle 

Class 

Welcome to Eagle Class! We 

would like to welcome 

everyone back to school 

after the Summer break. 

We hope everyone is feeling 

rested and ready to start 

their first term of Year 

Four.  

We have commenced our 

journey in Humanities 

focusing on aspects of 

human Geography, while 

exploring our topic about 

locating South America 

and Brazil.  

 As scientists we are 

looking at classifying living 

things, focusing on our 

analysing and evaluating 

skills, as well as learning 

how to record and present 

our scientific findings. 

 

During RE, Eagles will 

start by looking at the 

importance of ‘Creation’ 

within our topic of 

‘Creation to covenant’.  

PSHE we will focus on 

‘Being Me in my World’, 

thinking about ‘Who am 

I and how do I fit? 

Homework 

This year, we will not be using google 

classroom to set and view homework. 

Rather, I will be setting all homework 

on Class Dojo each week. 

 

Every Friday I will post weekly 

homework onto Class Dojo. Homework 

will consist of, reading, practising 

spellings, completing tasks, maths (Via 

our new Mathsflex programme), and 

accessing Times Table Rock Stars to 

practise times tables. The expectation 

is that Year 4 children know all of 

their times tables (up to 12). 

I will upload our homework template 

weekly with updated tasks. 

 

Please let me know if you have any 

questions, or issues accessing Dojo.  

 

In English, we have 

started English by 

exploring The Book of 

Hopes which is edited by 

Katherine Rundell. It 

contains stories from 

over 100 children’s 

authors and Illustrators, 

and we will look at various 

stories so that we can 

create our own with 

similar story techniques. 

In Maths this term, we will 

be continuing our Maths 

scheme, Power Maths. We 

begin by focusing on Place 

Value and understanding the 

importance of number. We 

will have daily number 

sessions focusing on times 

tables and weekly 

arithmetic tests.  

PE 

Eagle Class have PE on a 

Monday and Thursday. Please 

send your children to school 

wearing their PE kits on these 

days.   

I am so excited to teach your 

children and support them through 

this stage of their journey. If you 

have any questions please do not 

hesitate to contact us through 

Class Dojo. Thank you for your 

support.  


